
Day of Week   Date   Time Working On Group
Room Dancers Needed

Notes 

Tuesday 12/1 5pm - 6pm Filming Minis Main All Minis Cast

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

6pm-7pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

7pm-8pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please look at cast list 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

8pm - 9pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please look at cast list 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

Wednesday 12/2 7pm-8pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please look at cast list 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

8pm-9pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please look at cast list 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

Saturday 11/7 11am-12pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main/Moroccan Check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

11am-12pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main /Moroccan Check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

12pm-1pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main/Moroccan Check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

12pm-1pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main/Moroccan Check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

Tuesday 12/8 5pm-6pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Morrocan Check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

6pm-7pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

7pm-8pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

8pm-9pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main/Moroccan Please check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

Wednesday 12/9 7pm-8pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Moroccan Please check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

7pm-8pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

8pm-9pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main Please check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  

8pm-9pm Filming Will post and edit schedule closer to date Main/Moroccan Please check Cast List 

Dancers will be given a list of 
things they will need to bring 
for filming. This will be posted 
closer to the date of filming.  


